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Dear Sean,

My name is Jenny Clark, and I live at 691 Greenfield Rd. in St. Helena. After
reviewing the application for Amizetta Winery, | am in support of the proposed
project.

| see no negative impact to the neighborhood. This winery has been operating since
1985 and truly is a small family owned and operated winery. Amizetta Winery
speaks to the core of the Napa Valley and it’s vital to keep wineries like this in
business.

Jenny Clark
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